MINUTES
OKLAHOMA ASSOCIATION OF CHIEFS OF POLICE
VIRTUAL GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING
THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 9, 2023
10:00 A.M.

Executive Director Steve Whitlock called the meeting to order at 10:02 a.m.

The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Executive Director Steve Whitlock.

The invocation was led by Executive Director Steve Whitlock.

A motion was made by Harrah Chief Marty Burns, second by Tecumseh Chief JR Kidney,
to approve the minutes of the May 25, 2023, Oklahoma Association of Chiefs of Police
Annual Membership meeting.

Vote by acclamation was unanimous. Motion passed.

The OACP Executive Director Report was provided by OACP Executive Director Steve
Whitlock.

The OACP Secretary/Treasurer Report was provided by OACP Secretary/Treasurer Don
Cluck.

Presentation given on the Oklahoma Lethality Assessment Protocol by Anthony
Hernandez-Rivera.

There were no additional comments from the members.

Executive Director Steve Whitlock adjourned the meeting at 10:47 a.m.
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